
 

July 28, 2020  

Dear Class of 2020 and their Families:  

We are excited about having the opportunity to celebrate graduation with our seniors next week.  The purpose of 
this letter is to provide you with the final details for our graduation ceremony on August 6, 2020.  We respectfully 
ask that you adhere to the plans outlined so that all of our students and their families can enjoy the experience we 
have planned for them. 

Please be aware that it is ​MANDATORY​ for everyone to wear masks at all times while inside the stadium. 

The chart below has specific details for each ceremony planned.  We ask that you comply to the following 
expectations: 

● Students have been broken into groups that are listed alphabetically.  Please take note of the arrival time 
for your assigned ceremony and park in the parking lot assigned to your group. 
● Graduates and their guests should start to line up for their ceremony no earlier than the time listed in the 
chart below.  Graduates should check in at the stadium entrance located just beyond the right field fence of the 
baseball field.  Staff will be there to assist in lining you up and give you specific instructions for the ceremony.  
● Graduates are expected to follow the following dress code (under their caps and gowns).  ​Male graduates 
are to wear slacks and a collared or button down shirt, while females may opt for a casual dress or slacks and a 
nice top.  ​Only ​flat soled shoes may be worn on the stadium field​. 
● Guests of each graduate (maximum of four) should enter the stadium at the entrance to the football field. 
All guests of each graduate should enter the stadium together.  Guests will be given a specific area in which to sit 
together.  
● At the conclusion of the graduation ceremony, we respectfully request that all graduates and their guests 
leave the premises so that sanitization of the stadium can take place and the next ceremony can begin at its 

 



 
scheduled time.  
● Upon exiting the stadium, graduates can obtain their diplomas from staff that will be located at the Athletic 
Entrance next to the Receiving Department. 

 

 Student Last Names Assigned Parking Arrival Time Ceremony Time 

Ceremony 1 A - B Back HS Lot 3:45 PM 4:00 PM 

     

Ceremony 2 C - F Front HS Lot 4:35 PM 4:50 PM 

     

Ceremony 3 G - H Back HS Lot 5:25 PM 5:40 PM 

     

Ceremony 4 I - M Front HS Lot 6:15 PM 6:30 PM 

     

Ceremony 5 N - R Back HS Lot 7:05 PM 7:20 PM 

     

Ceremony 6 S - Z Front HS Lot 7:55 PM 8:10 PM 

 

In addition to the specifics above, please be aware of the following: 

● Photos by Ferris will be providing individual professional portraits of the Class of 2020 on the football field 
in their caps and gowns.  Photos will be sent to each graduate at the home address listed in MISTAR. 
● The graduation ceremony will be livestreamed in the Hazel Park Junior High School parking lot for those 
that can not attend the ceremony in person due to the Executive Order mandating that no more than 100 people 
may gather together in one place. 

 

This special ceremony marks the passage of our graduates from high school to the adult community. Let us                  
together make this a proud event for everyone involved. Should you have any questions, please contact the main                  
office at  248.658.5100. 

 

Faithfully, 

 

Kenneth Milch Latoya Hall-King David Muylaert 

Kenneth Milch Latoya Hall-King David Muylaert 
Principal Assistant Principal Director of Athletics 


